Project correspondence


The Snake River Salmon Recovery Board (SRSRB), while not identified as a secondary sponsor for this project, will continue to provide review and support as necessary, for this IMW project funded primarily by the Pacific States Marine Fisheries Commission (PSMFC). 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Snake regional director will continue to keep the SRSRB informed as appropriate specific to this project, as will the project sponsor.

